Website Report

November 20, 2023 GC Business Meeting

In the month of October, we had 2,611 views of the website . The highest

number of views last month were:
e Home
e Script and Slides
e Contact List
e Zoom Coloring Group
e Tony A's 12-Steps
e The Feelings Wheel

» Mod (moderators page)

Other than the Zoom Coloring Group, these are the pages (and posts) that have

historically gotten the most views on our site.

As the Safety Working Group has not proposed a policy on posting Resources and

Events to our site, and as most of the items posted in those sections are either out

of date or possibly inappropriate, I'd like to ask permission to remove the Events

Section from the web site and to remove all of the Resources except those WSO

approved, the Feelings Wheel, and the Needs Wheel. We can add the information

for the Men’s meeting to this menu as well.

2. Posts added to the site in October were:

e Service Elections on Nov. 5
e ACA WSO World Representative Alternate

e Business meeting study updates

3. Pages added to the site in October were:

» The Safety Incident Log (in accordance with the Predation Policy)



¢ A Harassment Report that concluded in October

4. On November 16th, Wendy held an information session with Staci, David, and
Jim regarding how the website works and what is required of the Webservant
position. We would like to consider making this a committee responsibility with
the elected Webservant being in charge. For the time being, Wendy will continue

making required updates and changes until an election is held.

5. Website policies and procedures are being drafted by the Safety Working Group
and will be presented in the coming months, along with Town Hall Sessions,
revisions, and an eventual vote of Group Conscience by the ACA membership.

We will continue to report on that process as it happens.

Respectfully submitted by Wendy C.



